Draft Letter of Interest in the Proposed I/UCRC Center for Macromolecular Topology

Rathindra (Babu) DasGupta, Ph.D
Program Director, I/UCRC  
Directorate for Engineering  
Division of Industrial Innovation and Partnerships
4201 Wilson Blvd., Suite 575.07  
Arlington, VA 22230
February 14, 2011

Dear Dr. DasGupta,

The PI’s of the proposed Center for Macromolecular Topology have requested that my organization consider participation in the proposed NSF Center. We have looked through the Planning Grant proposal and other information the PI’s have provided to us concerning the proposed I/UCRC Center.  The Center’s concept and proposed research agenda have the potential for receiving support from my organization.  We would consider joining the Center if it were formed. I am interested in attending the Planning Meeting in the Fall of 2011 to discuss the Center and to give input into the research directions that would be of interest to my organization.

Sincerely,

